



## FROM PADDOCK TO PODIUM

August 2, 2007

Karen Pavicic 12400 NO 3 ROAD Richmond, BC V7A 1X5

Dear Karen:

The Dressage Canada Board of Directors, wishes to extend a big CONGRATULATIONS to you on your recent Silver Team Medal win at the 2007 Pan American Games. This is an outstanding achievement and we are extremely proud of all four of our Pan American Team members.

We recognize that the "Road to Rio" was a long and tumultuous journey, and we are delighted with the medal winning performance achieved by our Canadian Dressage Team. This is certainly tribute to the talent, dedication, and true team effort of all of the individuals involved. As an owner, we truly appreciate the many commitments that you have made to maintain and support a horse that is competing on behalf of Canada at a major international games, and thank you for your generous contribution to the success of our Pan American Team.

The contribution that you are making to the development and advancement of dressage in Canada is sincerely appreciated by Dressage Canada, and all of it's governing bodies. Without this type of support, it would not be possible to achieve these medal winning performances. So again, we thank you for your generous commitment to Dressage Canada, and specifically to Karen and LionHeart.

Congratulations on your Silver Medal win in Rio 2007! We look forward to seeing more of LionHeart in the competition ring, and wish you continued success in all of your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Dressage Canada Board of Directors Cara Whitham, Chair, Lisa Kostandoff, Judith Pineault, Elizabeth McMullen, Evi Strasser, Lisa Hossack-Scott